
KINDERGARTEN TEAM NEWS

This Week Holiday Happenings:
• Decorate your cupcake – (12/21)
• Class Bagel Breakfast/Movie (12/23)
• Sending parent gift home

Miss Pat and I wish you and your family a Wonderful 
Holiday and a Happy New Year!

DECEMBER Week of  12/14-12/23

This week we will be working on...
Reading/Phonics: We will continue to work on beginning and ending sounds.  We 
will continue trying to spell words by stretching out the word. I know that this 
has been the status in this space for a while,  but we need to continue working on 
these skills to help them become stronger readers and writers.
Math: We are finishing up Unit 5 and will then start Topic 6.
Writing: The students will be working on labeling and writing sentences on their 
own. They will have a word bank to use and of course their sight words.  They are 
using capital letters and punctuation along with making spaces between words. 
Last week we wrote about the Grinch, a reindeer and words associated with 
Hanukkah. This week we will write about Santa and what we would like to find 
under the tree.
HWT: We will continue to work on this workbook
SS/Science: We will talk about the holidays and what we may see in our 
community during this time.  We will be working on our neighborhood. We have 
been singing various Hanukkah songs and Christmas songs. I love hearing the 
students singing!


